Allen, Amber

From:

Sent: Sunday, April 2, 2023 11:42 AM

To: HPD Preservation

Subject: Window replacement at 4008 Avenue G

We live at 4009 Avenue G. We have no objections to the windows being replaced on the north and south sides of the
street at 4008 Avenue G.

Charity and Scott Myers

4009 Avenue G

Austin Texas 78751





